
MEMO TO  : Village Board of Trustees  
 
 
FROM  : William Ware           
   Acting Village President           
 
 
DATE  : January 29, 2013    
 
 
SUBJECT  : Re-appointment – Board of Local Improvements,  
   Electrical Commission, Plan Commission,  

Police Pension Fund Board of Trustees, and 
Zoning Board of Appeals  

 
Request for concurrence of the Village Board in the following re-appointments: 
 
Re-appointment of Brigitte O’Brien to the Board of Local Improvements for a two 
year term of office to May 2014. 
 
Re-appointment of John Foulkes and John Funk to the Electrical Commission for 
a four year term of office until May 2016. 
 
Re-appointment of Don Ryan, Martin Burke and Andrea Cooper to the Plan 
Commission for a four year term of office until May 2016. 
 
Reappointment of Jerry Peterson to the Police Pension Fund Board of Trustees 
for a two year term until May 2014. 
 
Re-appointment of John DeFalco and Keith Tap to the Zoning Board of Appeals 
for a five year term of office until May 2017. 
 
Your favorable consideration of this request is appreciated.  
 
/cb  
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